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Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
I would like to say that as an American citizen who not only respects and 
values my grandparents contribution to my life, but also as a human being 
who has come to understand that regardless of age, sex or nationality, we 
are all equal in the eyes of God, I must vehemently oppose your morally 
bankrupt conclusion that senior citizen's lives are in any way less 
valuable than those of other Americans. This incredibly erroneous and 
heartless conclusion will not only lead to thousands of Americans 
suffering from poor health, but it will play out in millions of other ways 
that we have no way of predicting in the areas of environmental 
destruction, air pollution, food supply and all the regulations concerning 
such quality of life issues that will unknowingly base their decisions on 
this false and shameful conclusion. I ask with every fiber of my being 
that you save yourself and your country from the physical and spiritual 
retribution that is sure to come from such an unsound policy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig Havens 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig Havens 
 
 
 

 




